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      26th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Sadly, we are losing a valuable member of staff after half term.  

 

Graeme Cakebread our site manager has worked at Arlesdene for 10 years 

and plays an important role and has a huge presence in our school.  Graeme 

has spent the last few years planning to relocate to Colombia and this has 

finally become possible for him.  

 

Graeme will be sorely missed by all staff, parents and especially children yet I 

am sure you will, like myself, wish him all the best on this new exciting 

adventure.  

 

Graeme’s last day will be Friday 24th February.   

 

Kind regards  

 

 

 

Claire Cobain  

Headteacher  
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